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Queens, NY – State Senator John Liu stated the following about Trump’s “big,
beautiful bill,” signed into law on July 4th.  

“The bad ugly bill hurts an enormous number of people in our community with
vindictive cuts in healthcare, housing, and other provisions that we all pay for in
federal taxes and provides zero tax relief to 99% of Queens residents. The Trump
administration has taken from us with their left hand, and taken from us again with
their right hand. Any member of Congress who aided and abetted this boondoggle
must be voted out of office.”


